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Update following Parish Council Meeting held on 1%t December 2021

Representation from the Public:

A resident reported meeting two men looking for somewhere to discharge sewage from the
sewage works into the Wye on 30th November. It was agreed that the Chairman would contact
Welsh Water to find out more and raise local concerns.

Welsh Water have since advised that contractors clearing a blockage in the treated water
discharge pipe were working at the site and have confirmed that no untreated sewage was
discharged.

Verge Damage:

Members were informed that a local contractor would be able to undertake work in the New Year
to repair the verge along Common Hill Lane. His estimate has not yet been received. Two other
contractors declined to tender for the work.

It was RESOLVED: to approve up to £200 for the local contractor to carry out the work, or to
agree costs in excess of £200 via email between meetings.

HC/BBLP have since repaired the damage to the verge at the bottom of Common Hill Lane and
the contractor informed accordingly.




